COrsy
Elopd's %{zgmtzr nf Shipping,

LIVERPQOL, 16th Janumary, 103b6.

Dear Sir,

T veg to ac'mowledge the recelpt of your
lettor of the 15th instaat respecting the arrangements
prooose’ in connexion with the issue of Irish freeboard
serti~lcetes to the vessele “LADY CARLOW", "LADY CONLAUGHR™
"LATY LIEINSTER", “LADY MUNSTER", "MOYALIA" "“LUIMNEAGH",

With regard to the steamers "Hisii ALIE" and
"ATGUE", I have te acquaint you thet the Owners Representatives
are communleatlag with the Owners and hepe to arrange fer the
fresboard lettering to be altered te Irish requirements at an
early date.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,
(sgd) 2. Mo EuIVH

Secretary to the
Liverpool Committee,

The Sseretary,

LOUDON .
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